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 English 
This week we continued writing our stories, 

focusing on the ‘problem’ part of our story 

where something goes wrong. We learned 

about different sentence openers that we 

could use to make it sound more 

interesting and had lots of fun making up 

‘oh my goodness’ sentences that needed 

an exclamation mark at the end. We tried 

to include these in our story, as well as 

adjectives and different conjunctions.  

                                     

 

                

 
                          

                                                         

Phonics 
In phonics this week we have 

recapped the sounds: gn, ore, ey, y, 

ew and looked at the other spellings 

that we already know for these sounds 

too.   

 

Please see separate Supersonic Phonics 

newsletter for more information.    

                                                                                                       

Maths  

This week in maths we have been 

dividing different amounts by sharing 

and grouping equally, using objects to 

help us.  

                          

See if you can have a go at some of the  

1 minute maths activities in the division 

section linked to this week’s learning. 

                       

 

           

Dates for your diary 
 

Wb 20th May – Walk to School Week (see 

letter) 

24th May – Bewilderwood trip 

24th May – Last day of school  

3rd June – Back to school  

6th June – EYFS bake sale after school  

14th June – Day of Welcome – wear anything 

yellow or green  

28th June (4:30 – 7) – FOSSA BBQ 

Art 
This week we had a go at drawing self-

portraits. We used mirrors to look carefully 

at our features and where they are on our 

face. We then tried to draw them 

accurately and match the colour of our 

skin, hair and eyes as closely as possible.  

Music  
In music this half term we have been 

composing our own song about 

ourselves! We started off by creating the 

lyrics, then thought of a melody and 

beat. We are finishing off by adding 

instruments.  
 
                  
                                
            

History  
We finished off our history unit by 

recapping on what we learned about 

nursing and hospitals in the past and what 

we learned from nurse Emily’s visit last 

week. We then thought about how and 

why things had changed and compared 

things that were similar and different. 

PE 
In PE we have just started a unit on 

invasion games. So far, we have 

thought about the roles of attacking 

and defending and have been 

dribbling and moving with a ball in 

different ways.   

                                 


